
From: BettaSpinelli 
Sent: Monday, July 07, 2014 3:05 PM 
Subject: Dike District #12 
 

To: The Parties 

Subj:  Attached letter/current state of affairs 

This is to advise that I recently received the attached letter.  I have sent a memo to Mr. 
Graham advising that the remand hearing has not yet been held and that I have not 
read the letter.  We will retain it in our office in case some party wishes to offer it at the 
time of hearing. 

Since time is marching on,  I would appreciate word from the District about where we 
are in getting the data needed for the remand hearing. 

Thank you, 

Wick Dufford, Hearing Examiner 
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